
 

Man with knife taken into custody 

Sept. 28, 2020 

At about 1:50 p.m., the University of Missouri Police Department issued an MU Alert in response to a 

report of threatening person with a knife at Lee Street and Wilson Avenue.  

About 10 minutes later, the Columbia Police Department took a subject connected to the report into 

custody in the 1300 block of Rosemary Lane. MUPD assisted with the incident. There were no reported 

injuries.  

For more information, contact Jeff Pitts, community relations specialist/public information officer, 

Columbia Police Department, 573-817-5049 or policepio@CoMo.gov.  

Sara Diedrich  

Public Safety Information Specialist   

University of Missouri 

Phone: (573) 882-3243 

Email: diedrichs@missouri.edu 

Online: www.mupolice.com, munews.missouri.edu 
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